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For over 45 years, Council #4962 has hosted a sit down dinner for the Religious 

of the Kansas City Missouri area. This year, the dinner will be on October 15
th

. 

Bishop Johnston has already agreed to attend, as have Father Rowe, director of the Religious 

Pension Plan. Also attending will be Father Johnson, Diocesan Vocation Director. 

Attending again this year will be Sister Connie Boulch, Director of Consecrated life for the 

Diocese.  Over 200 invitations will be mailed to the Priests, Sisters, Deacons and Brothers, 

along with several State Knights of Columbus dignitaries.  Greg Marquart, our Council District 

Deputy, and Chairman of this year's dinner has lined up unique entertainment in the form of an 

outstanding group of young musicians.  Jerry Lickteig, in charge of the food, has guaranteed 

another fabulous meal.  All the above makes for a great evening, but nothing will be possible 

without help from our Council members. As you can see, the dinner is on a Sunday. 

There is a rental the night before so no advance preparation can be done at the hall. 

All decorating, dish washing and cooking needs to be done Sunday morning.  We need a lot of 

help to pull this off. We will start at 9: 00 a.m. decorating the hall, washing dishes and setting the 

tables. With enough help we can get this done before noon.  The evening will begin with a 

hospitality hour at 4:00 p.m. Dinner at 5:00 p.m.  Remarks and entertainment at 6:00 p.m. We 

will need people to tend the bar and table servers.  Remember, this is a sit down home style 

dinner. We need a lot of help serving.  Now for the hammer to drop. After all this fun, we have to 

cleanup and put things away until, next year.  We will need a LOT of help cleaning up. More the 

better.  Several hands can makes clean up a much faster job. 

 

To volunteer,  please call Greg Marquart at 816-803-9455 or Ed Columbus at 816-358-8831. 

 

Thank You 
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St. Theresa 
“The Little Flower” 

Auxiliary             
 

 

 

Jalayne Miller 
President 

 

Dear Ladies, 

 
Annual Religious Appreciation Dinner is October 15, 

2017.  Due to a rental at the hall on Saturday, October 

14
th

,   all set-up and prep for our  dinner must be done 

on Sunday.  Setting up tables, decorating the hall and 

washing dishes will begin at 9:00 a.m. Sunday 

morning.  The event will begin with happy hour 

at 4:00 p.m. followed by dinner and entertainment.  

This is a sit-down family style dinner so we need 

volunteers to serve the dinner to our guests.  Of 

course, after the event we will need a LOT of 

volunteers to help with clean up.  Please volunteer to 

help in any way you can.  Many hands make light 

work and will also allow everyone to go home early.  

This will be a big event and a long day, but if 

everyone helps, it will be easier.  Please call Greg 

Marquart 816-803-9455 or Ed Columbus 816-358-

8831 to volunteer. 

 
 

         As always we are helping Knights 

help others, 

             
 
 

 
 
 

Good of the Order 

Greg Marquardt 
 

 Please notify Bernie Lillig of any additions or deletions 

 
 

 

 

Spaghetti dinner – 5:00 – 8:00 p.m. on Octtober 
14th,  Mike Onka Community Center 11520 
Putnam Street, Sugar Creek, Missouri.   Great 
food, live music, an auction at 6:30 p.m., and a 
bake sale. Carryout available. Free will 
donations accepted.  Will support the 
Franciscan Mission Warehouse, run by the 
Sisters of St. Francis of the Holy Eucharist in 
Independence, Missouri.   
 

RSVP:   816-994-2659. 
 

 

Fall Bowling League 
Join a Fun Bowling League at Strike N Spare 

Bowling Alley located on 40 Highway in 

Independence, Mo.  This is a mixed league with 

a 4 person team.  Everyone is welcome.  We 

bowl every other Sunday at 6:00 p.m.  Starting 

September 10, 2017 through April 29, 2018.  

This is a charity league.  The proceeds go to the 

many Knights of Columbus charities.  For more 

information, call Bill Umstead at 816-806-7458 

or Strike N Spare at 816-356-1900
   
   

 

The Auxiliary Fall Card Party will be held 
from 10:00 a.m. till 3:00 p.m. in the down stairs 
hall on October 27, 2017.  This is always a fun 
event and includes a delicious lunch.  Be sure 
to bring your favorite games with you.  Tickets 
must be purchased in advance.  Please call 
Joanne Ferdig 816-769-0833. 
 

 

Auxiliary Fall 

Card party 

tel:(816)%20803-9455
tel:(816)%20358-8831
tel:(816)%20358-8831
https://maps.google.com/?q=11520+Putnam+Street%0D+%0D+Sugar+Creek&entry=gmail&source=g
https://maps.google.com/?q=11520+Putnam+Street%0D+%0D+Sugar+Creek&entry=gmail&source=g
https://maps.google.com/?q=11520+Putnam+Street%0D+%0D+Sugar+Creek&entry=gmail&source=g
tel:(816)%20994-2659
tel:(816)%20769-0833
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Pope Pius XII Council 4962   

Remembers 
http://www.kofcknights.org/CouncilSite/inMemoriam.asp?CNO=4962 

 
Ronald 

L. 
Wood 

 

 

Worthy Sir Knight, Ronald L. (Ron) Wood, 
71, passed away March 13, 2013, at home 
surrounded by his family and loved ones.  
 
Ron was born in New Cambria, Mo., on 
June 17, 1941, to Beulah and Harold 
Wood. He was the youngest of three 
children. Ron served his country in the U.S. 
Army from 1960 to 1963. Returning home, 
he went to work for KCP&L; retiring in 2001 
as Foreman in Traffic Signals after 36 years 
of service. Sir Knight Ronald served as 
State Deputy of the Knights of Columbus in 
the state of Missouri from 2004 to 2006. He 
was the former District Master of the 4th 
Degree Knights of Columbus in the State of 
Missouri from 2006 to 2010 and was known 
as the T-Man for the 3rd Degree. 
 

http://www.kofcknights.org/CouncilSite/inMemoriam.asp?CNO=4962


                 

 
 
 

 
 

C a l e n d a r   o f   E v e n t s 
For October 

Date     Event 
01     State Knights Pilgrimage  
05     Council Officers Meeting  
09     Columbus Day 
12     General Council / Ladies Auxiliary Meeting 
13     Game Night  
14     Spaghetti Dinner 
15 Religious Appreciation Dinner 
25 Pius Holding Meeting   
27     Auxiliary Fall Card Party 
27     Newsletter Deadline 
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